
Mary Hausler 
 
Alaska's spill prevention and response rules are working just fine, and ADEC should not waste our
public dollars on a process that will most surely rollback safeguards for Alaska's prized fisheries
and our coastal communities. ADEC has plenty of other important issues to work on. Don't waste
time and tax dollars on rolling back these rules that are already working. Protect our waterways!
Stop trying to make it easier for corporations to pollute.
 


